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St Peter`s C of E (Aided) Primary School


Potters Green, Station Road, Cowfold, Nr Horsham, West Sussex RH13 8QZ


Tel No: 01403 864365  


E-mail: office@st-peters-cowfold.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr G Kolter BSc PGCE  NPQH



21st November 2018
Dear Parents

Re: Years 5 & 6 Residential Trip 2019 – Windmill Hill, Hailsham.
We are making plans for next year’s residential trip for Years 5 and 6.  We will be taking the children to Windmill Hill PGL Centre, Hailsham, from Monday 16th September to Friday 20th September 2019.  This is the PGL site that we visited in 2017 and offers the same sort of facilities as Marchants Hill, where we went last year.
The children will be taking part in a Multi-Activity Week, led by Mr Ritchie, which could comprise of activities such as abseilling, archery, low ropes, BMX biking and much more.  This residential will be a valuable experience for the children by widening social and independence skills and giving them challenging activities outdoors.  These will provide a sense of personal achievement and self-esteem. 
The cost of the trip will be £350 to cover the full board and expert tuition on adventurous activities. It has been possible to offer the trip at a reduced cost due to a donation by FoSPS for the cost of the coach, for which we offer our thanks.
If you would like your child to attend please can you complete the form attached and return it to the school by Friday 11th January and pay a deposit of £75 which is payable on our online ‘Parent Pay’ system for this. For the trip to be viable parents will be committing to paying for the full cost. This viability will therefore depend on numbers attending so I will write again after this date to confirm details and when further payments are due. 
Please note that it is possible to pay for the trip in instalments to help spread the cost over a longer period. We will use our online ‘Parent Pay’ system for this.
There will be an information meeting in July.  In the meantime, if you would like to know more about the trip, please contact Mr Ritchie via the school office. 
If you have any concerns about the cost of the trip and you would like to discuss this in confidence, please do not hesitate to contact me.
N.B. Even if you will be requesting financial support, you will have to pay at least the £75 deposit by 9th January for your child to be included in our finalised numbers to go.
Thank you. Kind regards
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Mr G Kolter
Headteacher

Years 5 and 6 Residential Trip – Windmill Hill, Hailsham
Monday 16th September to Friday 20th September 2019
Name of Child/ren:  …………………...……………………………………………………………………

I would like/not like* my child to go to Windmill Hill.
I have paid the £75 deposit on Parent Pay.             TICK
Parent’s signature: ……………………………………………………  Date: ………………………
(* please delete as appropriate)
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